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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: September 2022 Update 
 
 

• SD-WAN 
o Updated routing to use WCCCA and Clackamas network hubs simultaneously resulting in 

greater redundancy. 

• MAJCS 
o CAD servers updated with security patches. Approximately 10 minutes to complete. 

• MDC 
o Rolling out new maps to MDCs. Scappoose Police is now testing new maps with CRFR and 

Saint Helens Police. The new maps are much faster and reliable.  

• Audio Recording 
o Worked with Dannell, Day Wireless, and Equature to install new audio recording equipment. 

Installation completed with no issue. 
 

 


